
w

What you need to know about

the Travers and Little Bow  
Reservoirs Rehabilitation Project

Public Information Session 
Alberta Transportation is holding an informal drop-in session about the planned rehabilitation 

of the reservoir components of the Carseland – Bow River Headworks Rehabilitation Project. 

Representatives of the Department and its consultants will be available to explain the Project 

and answer questions.

	 Thursday, May 28, 2009, 

	 3:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

	 Southern Alberta Bible Camp

	 (North side of Travers Reservoir) 

For more information about the public  

information session, please contact: Charlie  

Murphy, Alberta Transportation at 403-382-4366  

or Charlie.Murphy@gov.ab.ca


